
Staff Senate   
Held on: August 8, 2006, 10:00 AM   

Held at: 7  
 

 



Jamie Turner brought up the new policy regarding on-line check stubs for those with direct deposit. 
She stated that there was not enough information being disseminated regarding this matter. 
 
Liz Mitchell reported that at this time the Cardinal One Card is for students only. A couple of the 
senators stated that they had received one. Liz will check into the matter. Liz also stated that staff 
can get new staff I.D.’s card their with their Lamar I.D. # on the card instead of their social security 
number. 
 
VI. Good of the Order 
None 
 
VIII. Adjournment 
With no further business, Dave Stafford made the motion to adjourn the August 8, 2006 meeting. 
Wendy LeBlanc seconded the motion, 


